
 

ATTENTION 

 MATHEMATICS MAJORS AND MINORS 
 

2018 ACADEMIC SEMINAR IN WASHINGTON, D.C. 

MAY 11-17, 2018 
 

 

The 2018 Washington, D.C. Academic Seminar is a six-day long trip to the nation’s capital 
funded, in part, by an FMU REAL grant. Students and faculty from political science, 

mathematics and nursing will explore historic sites and neighborhoods in Washington, as well 

as meet and learn from a variety of speakers working in government, the media, business, and 

lobbying. 

 

REAL grant funding will help pay for up to 4 mathematics students (majors or minors) to 

participate. Students do NOT have to pay any transportation or room costs. Students will be 

housed in apartments at The Washington Center’s new residential and academic facility 

located at 1005 3
rd

 Street, NE, only blocks from Capitol Hill and Union Station. Students are 

responsible for the cost of their meals during the trip and a $100 non-refundable registration 

fee. 

 

See Dr. David White (FH 129) for an application. Applications are due to Dr. White no later 

than 4:00 p.m., Tuesday, January 30th. Preferences for selection includes: a mandatory letter 

expressing why you are interested in attending the 2018 FMU Academic Seminar in 

Washington, and what you believe you can contribute to the experience; grade point average; 

and faculty references. Students graduating in May 2018 are not eligible. Students selected to 

attend will be notified by Monday, February 5
th

. 

 

Students wanting to learn more about this opportunity, or planning to apply, should attend 

one of the following trip interest meetings: 

    Thursday, January 18, FH 140A, 3:45 p.m. 

    Monday, January 22, FH 140A, 3:45 p.m. 

 

 

 

YES, PRACTICALLY A FREE TRIP TO WASHINGTON! 


